
From:  Terry MacDonald 

To: Diana Morgan 

Date:  6/30/2006 3:43:01 PM 

Subject:  Re: Admin. Review Appeals Board pay for parking 

 

This was not done yet. Jim has introduced a communication file to be heard at 

the July 10th Finance & Personnel Committee meeting and if approved it will give 

the authority to amend the salary ordinance to increase the rate of pay from $180 

to $187 per meeting. 

 

Terry J. MacDonald, Staff Assistant 

City of Milwaukee 

City Clerk's Office 

200 E. Wells St., Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

414-286-2233 

Fax: 414-286-3456 

 

>>> Diana Morgan 6/19/2006 9:43 AM >>> 

amendment to the position ordinance that would adjust the salary of members of 

the administrative review appeals board to add an additional $35 to their salary 

that would reflect a $7 per meeting increase for parking. 

 

I spoke with Jim he advised that this change should have occurred through finance. 

 Can you advise me regarding this? 

 

Diana Morgan 

Staff Assistant 

City Clerk's Office 

Council Records Section 

200 E. Wells Street 

Room 205 

(414) 286-2231 (office) 

(414) 286-3456 (fax) 

 

 


